
Planning Dept 
Camden [BC 
Fusion Road 
l.ondrsn WC 1 

15 May 201U 

Dear Sirs 

Proposed new Halls l'or London ninersity 

I am writing to record my strong objection w the proposed new building which is 

currently seeking planning pennission I suggest that the building is far too larite and will 

dominate the immediate area The increase in student accommodation is disproportionate 

to the increased side o f  the building which appears to be designed more for conference 

faci] hies than student bedrooms The surrounding streets and facilities are not suitable for 

a large influx of  copference attendees 

I would be particularly concerned if any new building were to have direct access onto 

Sandwich Street as this would fundamentally alter what is at present a quiet residential 

road with some reasonably attractive Georgian and Victorian buildings 


